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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to our Reception Class at Coates Lane Primary School!  It has been lovely getting 

to know the children during the last few days and we are all really excited about the year 

ahead.  You will receive a Weekly Newsletter from both Class R and the whole school but we 

thought we’d let you know a few bits of information before then. 

 P.E will be on Wednesdays and Fridays this term.  Please make sure your child has 

their P.E kit in school, that long hair is tied back and earrings are removed. 

 Welly Wednesday (our forest school sessions) will begin in a couple of weeks. A 

separate letter will come home about this. 

 On Friday afternoons, we will be having a Show and Tell session – children may bring 

an object or toy to show only on Fridays please 

 The children will be going into assembly from next week and each Friday is Achievers 

Assembly – look out for a letter in your child’s book bag if they have been chosen for 

a class achiever or for a dinnertime award. 

 We will be sending home first reading books next week and will be reading with 

children regularly in school – please ensure you send your child’s reading book and 

reading record book into school each day in their book bag. 

 We have an ‘open door’ policy at our school which means you can come and chat to 

us if you need to – after school is usually less busy. 

 If you need to let us know about something and can’t make it into school, we have a 

class email – this is for messages, Wow moments or anything at all that you would like 

to share with us about your child.  Mrs Boon checks this email daily but please 

remember that responses cannot be immediate.  The email address is: 

classr@coateslane.lancs.sch.uk If you need to contact us and need an urgent 

response or need to pass on an urgent message, please always ring school. 

 Mrs Boon (class teacher) works Monday to Thursday, Mrs Jones (teaching assistant) 

works full time and will be covering Mrs Boon’s PPA time on Wednesday afternoons, 

Miss Bowker (teaching assistant) works Monday to Wednesday and Miss Anwar (class 

teacher) will be working on Fridays. 

 Finally – a plea to please NAME all uniform, P.E kit etc and also if you could write your 

child’s first name on the outside of their book bag, it really helps us! 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Boon, Mrs Jones, Miss Bowker and Miss Anwar 
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